
Request for Professional Services 
 
The Mississippi Watershed Management Organization (MWMO) 
uses outside consultants to provide professional services in a 
number of areas, including but not limited to: Auditing, 
Communications, Design and Engineering, Legal and Planning. 
 
Firms interested in providing services to the MWMO for 2021-22 
should submit a letter of interest, a list of related 
work/projects/clients, a list of key personnel and their 
qualifications, and a fee schedule. Information must be limited to 
four (4) pages total. Submittals must be received no later than 4:00 
p.m., Friday, November 27, 2020. 
 
Additional information may be found at: 
mwmo.org/news 
 
Submit to: 
MWMO 
2522 Marshall Street NE 
Minneapolis, MN 55418-3329 
Attn: Douglas Snyder, Executive Director 
 
Or emailed to: 
dsnyder@mwmo.org and  
sadie.loose@mwmo.org 
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